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The Management Information Report (MIR) provides DDS stakeholders and staff with 
information about eligibility, services and supports for individuals, support needs and new 
development activities, case load by age, waiver enrollment and revenue, and personnel 
management. 

Notes for the September 2020 MIR:    
There have been no changes to the structure of the report this quarter.   
 
Some data may reflect the impact of COVID-19 measures on services and supports to individuals.   
 
On Page 14, the table does not list Enrolled Child.  When there is a null value for a category in a 
section that category does not display.  No children enrolled in the  Medicaid Waiver  received 
Individual and Family Support direct supports during the first quarter of FY2021.   
 
On Page 16 there were reduced respite services provided in the first quarter because of 
temporary closures due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 
This is initial analysis and DDS anticipates additional analysis will be conducted relating to 
COVID-19 and the impacts on the DDS system of support. 
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